
 

 

Falcon Families, 

  

Can you believe we are in our final weeks of school! We are excited to end our 2021-2022 

school year with all of our favorite Elk Meadows traditions!  See the calendar of important 

dates below that highlight some of our fun end of year events.    

  

RISE testing is in full swing.  Please make sure your 3rd- 6th graders are coming to school on 

time, ready to dive into our testing.  

  

Golden Gate pledge for the month of May, I will be my best self! We are excited to celebrate 

students who are putting in the work and helping our school environment to be positive!  We 

have enjoyed learning about and focusing on our monthly pledges and are thrilled that Golden 

Gate helps us all to “Be that person!”  

  

Please remember to send your child to school with tennis shoes.  PE will be outside the week of 

May 9th.  There will be kickball tournaments happening that week! 

  

We are excited to announce that the Jordan District Board has approved an extension on our 

parking lot east of the school.  We appreciate our SCC and PTA who have helped support our 

cause.  Over the summer, our lot will be extended into the back field to provide more parking 

for our families.  We will also be switching lots next year, our parent parking and drop off will 

happen at the front of the school in the lot off of 9800 S. The bus lot will be moved to the east 

for the 2022-2023 school year. 

  

Important Dates this Month 

   May 2-5  Teacher Appreciation Week 

   May 30  Memorial Day - No School 

   May 31  Meet the teachers for next year 

   June 1 Field Day (look for more information on specific times) 

   June 2 Chalk Art and Picnic Lunch 

   June 3 Last Day of School, Lunch is served, students released at 12:55 

  

As always, I am so appreciative of your support! I am the luckiest principal and I’m so grateful 

that you send your most prized possessions to us every day!  We hope that you have a fantastic 

end of the school year and a relaxing summer break! 

  

Best, 

Mrs. Smith 

 

 


